
BACK BY POPULAR 
DEMAND! 

 
Forest View PTA is bringing back our 2nd annual 

 

SCHOOL SUPPLY KIT SALES!   
 

 
Dear Forest View Families, 

 
Last year nearly 200 of you took advantage of our partnership with 1st Day School 

Supplies and pre-purchased your school supplies for next fall.  Feedback was overwhelmingly 
positive and we’re happy to bring this program back for a second year!  Beginning today you can 
pre-order your child’s teacher-approved school supplies for next year through a reputable 
company - 1st Day School Supplies.  No need to search store upon store in August for the correct 
count of glue sticks or the right size of Sharpies.  Our Forest View teachers have created the 
school supply lists and approved them through 1st Day School Supplies, so you will get exactly 
what your child’s teacher has requested.  Each kit is priced similarly to what you would pay for 
the same supplies at big box stores, all supplies are name brand, and your child’s kit will come 
beautifully packaged in a big box with his/her name labeled on it!  New this year, your child will 
have two color palettes to choose from!  Best of all – we receive 10% of the cost of each kit back 
in fundraising money to support our 5th grade campers and lower the cost of 5th grade camp for 
every 5th grader next fall!  It’s a win all around!  You save time and money by purchasing your 
school supplies now, and our 5th graders receive a discounted trip to Camp Cedar Springs in 
October!   

 
Teacher approved supply kits are now available to purchase online at: 

 
www.1stdayschoolsupplies.com 

 
Follow these simple steps: 
 

1. When you click on the site it will ask for the school zip code – enter in 98208. 
2. Click on Forest View Elementary – Supply Kits. 
3. Add each child’s 2019-2020 school supply kit to your shopping cart (some grade levels 

have boy/girl specific kits – so choose carefully!).    
4. Pay for the kit(s).  There is no tax, and shipping is free!  You will receive a confirmation 

email.   
5. You will be contacted in June with information about picking up your kits.  We will host 

2 afternoon/evening pickup times at Forest View in August. If you are not able to pickup 
your child’s kit on these dates we will arrange a time that works for you!  You will 
receive your kit(s) before school starts!    

 
Please order as soon as you can - the order deadline for supply kits is Saturday, June 15th!   
Please note that this is an optional program and you will still receive a school supply list in June 
if you’d rather shop for items on your own.  If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to 
Christy Jennings at christy@forestviewpta.org 
 

Christy Jennings and Vanessa Dilley 
Co-Presidents of Forest View PTA 

	
	


